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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

235 Presumpscot Street, NAPA

2 messages

Janet Hansen <JHansen@smrtinc.com> Mon, Aug 1, 2016 at 3:43 PM
To: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: "brad@dunham-group.com" <brad@dunham-group.com>, "Joe Cooper (cooperproperties.joe@gmail.com)"
<cooperproperties.joe@gmail.com>

Ann: | understand that something concerning the new canopy is holding up the permit for this project. There is an
existing canopy which was initially going to be removed, but it has been decided to repair the canopy and leave it. The
tenant, NAPA may add an awning in the future above their new entrance door, but that is not in the contractor’s scope.
The tenant will also be applying for a signage permit in the future.

| have left you a voicemail concerning this permit. Thank you.

Janet L. Hansen AIA, NCARB, LEED AP
Principal
Licensed in ME, NH, MA, RI, CT, NY, NJ, VA, NC, OH, IL, CO, PR

SMRT Architects and Engineers
p: 877.700.7678
d: 207.321.3805
c: 207.807.4676
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J Cooper <cooperproperties.joe@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 1, 2016 at 3:49 PM
To: Janet Hansen <JHansen@smrtinc.com>, Michael Barton <michael.corbett.barton@gmail.com>

Cc: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, "brad@dunham-group.com" <brad@dunham-
group.com>

thank you Janet for the clarification.
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